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Update: March 24, 2020, 4:30 PM 

 

 

Dear Parents and Friends, 

 

Yesterday March 23, 2020 Gov. Herbert and State Superintendent Sydnee Dickson, announced that 

Utah’s K-12 public schools will extend their dismissal through Friday, May 1st. The Governor’s Office 

and State Superintendent will continue to evaluate the situation to make a determination about the 

remaining school year. 

 

In moving forward, distance learning will continue during the extended dismissal for all K-12 public 

schools in Utah. All Tintic School District employees will be limited at school buildings, following the 

Governor’s and CDC’s guidelines to avoid gatherings of groups of ten or more. Teachers are being, and 

will continue to be, encouraged to telecommute when possible. 

 

State Superintendent Sydnee Dickson states “During the uncertainties of the coming weeks, it is more 

important than ever to remain socially connected with our students and families while doing our best to 

ensure learning continues. The flexibility and initiative of our educators is a shining example of how we 

rise together in challenging circumstances.” 

 

All current meal services with Tintic School District will also continue. 

 

The Utah Department of Health, and the Governor’s Office will continue to monitor and assess the risks, 

and respond accordingly with District Superintendents across our State.  

 

Please know that our Tintic School District staff, students and local families play an important role in 

protecting our communities from the growing spread of COVID-19.  

 

For more information, we encourage you to visit https://coronavirus.utah.gov/. For questions related to 

K-12 public schools, visit https://schools.utah.gov/coronavirus, or contact Dr. Hughes at the District 

Office.  

 

 

Dr. Kodey Hughes, Ed.D 

Superintendent of Schools 

Tintic School District 
435-433-6301 (office) 

435-590-3489 (cell) 

khughes@tintic.org 
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